Janice Rockwood-Berry

From: Maureen McKeon and Jim Yacko <jimmoe220@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 18, 2020 7:02 PM

To: Public Comment

Subject: Five Mile River Overlay protection

To the Planning and Zoning Commiission:

| am a resident of 220 Stone Rd. in Dayville and | am concemed about the clear cutting that is being done at
199 and 217 Stone Rd. by the current owners. Attempts to get answers have proven futile as | have only
heard back from Ann-Marie Aubrey once and not at all from Jonathan Blake as | was assured | would be. The
clear cutting seems to be in direct violation of the Five Mile River Overlay Protection area. | know that several
of my neighbors have contacted Town Hall and spoken at a Town Council meeting only to be stonewalled. It
appears that no one is willing to be accountable for the actions that are being taken by the owners of the Stone
Rd. property in question.

| would ask for an immediate cease and desist order and proper consequences applied as per Connecticut
statute,

Maureen McKeon



